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INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 

 
We will have our Installation of Officers on Tuesday, July 1st at 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ 
Hall.  Weather permitting, we will have it outside. We will have potluck – hors – d 
oeuvres.  Incoming officers, please make every effort to be there. 
 

GOOD NEIGHBOR DAYS 
 
Thank you, thank you to all the Lions for all of your help during Good Neighbor Days.  
Without a club effort, this would be impossible.  Thank you to the members of St. James 
for working the food stand on Saturday.  Your help was greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Dues are due July 1st.   Thank you to the Lions who already have paid their dues! 
Statements have not been mailed out because we are trying to save money on paper and 
postage. 
 

Meetings 
Our first meeting this month is Tuesday, July 1st.  This will be our Installation of Officers 
for 2014-2015.  Bring hors – d – oeuvres.  It will be outside, weather permitting. 
 
Our second meeting is Thursday, July 17th at 7:00 pm.  This will be a potluck meal. 
 
Our Lions’ scholarship recipient was Eva Weir.  Congratulations! 
 
Our Lion’s club donated $200.00 to Food for Kidz. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
Installation of Officers – Tuesday, July 1 

Any ideas for a fundraiser? 
 
Our Lions’ hall basement floor needs some work due to the water damage.  We will be tearing out the carpet in the near 
future.  We will need help, suggestions, donations, ideas, your input…….. 
 
Our sympathies to Lion Charles Engels and Pam and their family on the tragic loss of their daughter in an automobile 
accident. Please keep them in your prayers. 
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            Lion Judy riding her motorcycle in the 
Good Neighbor Day’s Parade as a Legion 
rider.                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Links       

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/       
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
 

 

 

 

 

If you would like anything included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 

 
Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 

 
 

 
 
 
Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 
July: Cathy Rufer (16), Tammy Oestreich (21) and Darren McAlpine (24).  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


